
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
Clyde Forks Road Bridge 

DETAIL DESIGN AND CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL 
ASSESSMENT STUDY 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 
The Township of Lanark Highlands is undertaking a Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment for the review of alternatives for reconstruction 
of the Clyde Forks Road Bridge, which crosses the Clyde River at Clyde Forks.  

The options review is a priority for the Township due to the bridge’s age and 
condition, and the posted weight restriction. As part of the Environmental 
Assessment process, options for bridge reconstruction, including the option 
for temporary full closure of Clyde Forks Road during construction, have 
been reviewed to determine the preferred solution.  

MEETING DETAILS 
A Public Open House will be held to provide further information about the 
proposed works and answer any questions.  

  Date: Thursday, July 28, 2022 
  Time: 4:00 pm – 6:00 pm 
  Location: Royal Canadian Legion Branch 395 

Address: 69 George St, Lanark, ON K0G 1K0 

CONTACTS 
For more information or to provide comments in advance of the meeting, 
please contact one of the Project Team Members, listed below. 

Chad Kean 
Manager of Public Works 
Township of Lanark Highlands 
75 George Street, Lanark, ON  
613-259-2398 ext. 239  
publicworks@lanarkhighlands.ca  

Marc McIntosh 
Project Manager / Transportation 
Engineer 
Safe Roads Engineering 
613-315-6633 
mmcintosh@saferoadseng.com  
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